
VFA ENews November 28, 2008
Violette Family Association
11/28/2008

Author: David A. Violette VFA# 621, David@Violette.com

Keywords: Violette Family Association, newsletter

Topics: Latest newsletter has been sent

 Click here to open the newsletter. The newsletter is in PDF format so you can open it, read it, print it, 
save it to your computer, or send it to someone else.

Catch up on the latest news of the Violette Family Association. In case you have not been visiting our web site - 
www.VioletteFamily.org - on a regular basis you can learn about Reunion 2008 and other Association happenings. 

What's missing from the newsletter? YOU. You and YOUR FAMILY. Now that we have an active web site that can 
be updated daily, if needed, we can help share your news with the "cousins". And, with the use of electronic distribution 
we can, and will, publish newsletters far more frequently than we can by mailing. Send your news items to Dave 
Violette, 207 W Sweetwater Ave, Phoenix AZ 85029 or by email WebMaster@VioletteFamily.org. Include text, 
photos, clippings, etc.

And, to help us reach more people more often, please send us the names, addresses, and email addresses of family 
members who receive our newsletter by mail so we can include them in this less expensive method.

Dave Violette (#621), WebMaster/Newsletter
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